April 2014

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  Painting & Modification Requests

Crystal Ridge Residents,

This letter is a reminder to all residents of the CCR requirements to submit a Mod Request for approval before any exterior modifications are made.  All homeowners (including homeowners renting their property), renters and tenants are responsible for this requirement.  
Painting - Recently the Board and the ACC have noted several homes being painted without approval.  
Painting the exterior of your home is a modification per the CCRs which must be approved via a Modification Request before the painting is done.
Even if the color(s) are the same as another home in Crystal Ridge, a modification request is still required to avoid similar colors from being too close to each other.

Painting or making modifications without approval could be expensive for you if it is not approved and not in accordance with our CCRs (see: http://crystalridgehoa.org/04-CCR.htm).  You may be required to revise or undo your modification at your own expense.  

Mod Request forms are available on our web site, http://crystalridgehoa.org or you can contact the Board at board@crystalridgehoa.org for a form to be mailed or emailed to you.

If in doubt, please ask.  Send us a letter or an email.
Other modifications that also require approval via a modification requests are, but not limited to:

· Painting your home

· Exterior changes to the appearance of your home

· Installing a fence

· Building or installing a new exterior structure (i.e. a room, a shed, etc.)

· New roof

· Driveway extensions

· New landscaping schemes

We appreciate your cooperation,
   Board of Directors

  Crystal Ridge Homeowners’ Association

Crystal Ridge Homeowners’ Association

PO Box 36, Puyallup, WA 98371-0004

board@crystalridgehoa.org

